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Chattahoochee Basin Advisory Council
Summary/Final Minutes 
October 29, 2019
 
The Chattahoochee Basin Advisory Council (BAC) met on Tuesday, October 29, 2019 at 1 PM at the Johns Creek Environmental Campus in Roswell, GA. 

Danny Johnson, Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District Manager, and Justine Schwartz, Education and Public Engagement Specialist, welcomed participants. Following group introductions, the business of the agenda was conducted as follows:

Announcements

Danny Johnson presented the 2050 ARC Population Draft Forecast Results

Justine Schwartz presented the Proctor Creek Trash Trap Coca-Cola Grant program

Danny Johnson presented the Major Areas of Focus for the 2022 Plan Update

[bookmark: _GoBack]Danny Johnson presented ideas for future meetings
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